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Mortgages can be tough to navigate. Our friendly staff 
is here to help you breeze through it. Whether you’re 
looking for a new mortgage, or to finance from another 
lender, Domino has you covered. 

Our focus on quality service means quick, in-house loan 
decisions, so you can spend more time turning your 
house into a home.

Home Sweet Loan Fixed Rate Mortgage Loans

Competitive Rates

Home Refinancing

Visit us in-branch, online at Dominofcu.com, or call 903-792-8651 
for more information on home loans!

IMPORTANT UPGRADES COMING SOON
We're excited to announce that we're upgrading our 
systems to better serve you! Online banking, as well as our 
credit and debit cards are set to undergo several updates. 
Read more inside about how this transition 
will affect you.



Dominofcu.com

HOLIDAY CLOSINGS
Memorial Day — Monday, May 27
Independence Day — Thursday, July 4
Labor Day — Monday, September 2
 

OFFICE LOCATIONS
Graphic Packaging Mill
(903) 792-8651
Fax: (903) 796-9901 
Monday – Friday
8:15 a.m.-11:00 a.m. / 11:30 a.m.-4:30 p.m.

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Troy Ashmore, Chairman 
Leonard Griffin, Vice-Chairman 
David Cothren, Secretary/Treasurer 
Frankie Elijah 
Roger Matlock 
Boyd McCright 
Donna Shipp

SUPERVISORY COMMITTEE 

Texarkana, AR
4437 Jefferson Avenue 
(903) 792-8651
Fax: (903) 792-7543
Lobby 
Monday – Friday 8:30 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 
Drive Thru 
Monday – Friday 8:00 a.m. – 5:30 p.m. 

Atlanta
901 W. Main 
(903) 792-8651 
Fax: (903) 796-0640 
Lobby 
Monday – Friday 8:30 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 
Drive Thru 
Monday – Friday 8:00 a.m. – 5:30 p.m. 

Liberty Eylau
4702 S. Lake Drive 
(903) 792-8651
Fax: (903) 838-2689 
Lobby 
Monday – Friday 8:30 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 
Drive Thru 
Monday – Friday 8:00 a.m. – 5:30 p.m.

Audio Teller 
(903) 794-RITA (7482) 

Phil McCoy, Chairman  
Frankie Elijah 
Marsha Moore 
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EXCITING UPGRADES 
COMING SOON!

Fingerprint Loan Rates Account Rates More

We're excited to announce that we're upgrading our 
systems to better serve you! As part of this transition,
both our credit and debit cards, along with online 
banking, will undergo updates.
 
Please note that from Friday, May 31, 2024, until Monday, June 3, 
your debit cards will be in stand-in mode, and online and mobile banking 
services will be temporarily unavailable. 

We understand the importance of these services to you and apologize 
for any inconvenience this may cause. Rest assured, we are committed to 
providing you with a smooth transition experience. Here are a few other 
details to note:

We will continue to provide more details and updates as we approach the 
conversion date. Please be sure to bookmark our FAQ page for the most 
up-to-date information and timeline.

Your satisfaction and security are our top priorities, 
and we appreciate your patience and understanding 
during this time.
 
Thank you for being a valued member of 
our credit union family.

	 Rewards are coming! Domino Credit and Debit Cards will soon earn 	
	 rewards on purchases.

	 CardValet will no longer be active after the update.

	 You will need to re-enroll in online banking after the update on June 	
	 3rd. We will email you the instructions that morning. They will also be 	
	 posted on our website.

	 You will also need to set up any bill pay vendors, recurring transfers, 	
	 etc. after the conversion. Your existing information will not transfer.

	 Please save any existing eStatements you want to keep because they 	
	 will no longer be available online after the conversion.

	 Credit Card information and important dates coming soon



Federal law requires us to tell you how we collect, share and protect your personal information. Our privacy 
policy has been updated and you may review our policy and practices with respect to your personal information 
at dominofcu.com or we will mail you a free copy upon request if you call us at (903) 792-8651.

Privacy Policy Notification

Navigate your finances with ease. Discover the 
benefits of Domino’s Rewards Checking Account!

Your Journey Starts Here.
DOMINO REWARDS CHECKING

IT’S NEVER TOO LATE TO BANK EASY. 

Get started online at Dominofcu.com! 

Free Online Banking 
and Mobile Deposit

No Minimum Balance 
Requirement

Free eStatementFree Mobile App

Hit the road this summer in style. Whether you 
want to bring home a sleek new ride, or looking to 
road trip in a reliable used vehicle, our loan officers 
make it easy. Look to Domino for great rates, easy 
terms, and personalized service.

Domino Auto Loans
Summer in Style

NEW | USED | REFINANCE



P.O. Box 7509
Texarkana, TX 75505

Did you know 

your money isn’t 

actually paper?

The Bureau of Engraving 
and Printing, responsible 
for printing U.S. currency, 
uses a specialized blend 
of 75% cotton and 25% 
linen to create the paper used 
for bills. This unique combination 
provides durability and a distinctive 
feel to the currency. Additionally, 
each bill contains tiny, embedded 
security threads and watermarks to 
prevent counterfeiting. 

ANNUAL MEETING RECAP

Congratulations to our 2024 Scholarship Recipient,

Lathan Chamblee!

The 51st Annual Meeting was held on Friday, March 22nd, 2024, at the Waggoner Creek Elementary School Café 
located at 6335 Gibson Lane. The meeting began at 6:30 pm and all annual reports were given. 

Domino Credit Union has awarded Lathan Chamblee, a graduating senior 
from Queen City High School with a $1,500 scholarship! We wish him the 
best of luck!

Thank you to everyone who continues to support the Domino Scholarship 
Opportunity! We are proud to serve our community in such ways, and are 
looking forward to the continuation of the scholarship award program for 
many years to come! Thank you to all who applied!

During the meeting, elections were held, and this year Frankie Elijah and Phil McCoy were reelected to the Board 
of Directors. The Board of Directors appointed the following officers to the Supervisory Committee: Jim Turchi, 
Frankie Elijah, Calvin Woods.

Thank you to everyone who 
attended, it was a huge success!


